
June 25th, 2021 

To All Students, 

 

Takanori Ueda 

President of the University of Fukui 

 

Distance Lectures from June 25 to July 8 (Notice) 

 

 Fukui prefecture declared its own state of emergency on June 24th (Thu.). In addition, since 

some cases of COVID-19 have been confirmed at the University of Fukui, we would like to 

inform you that the university will offer all the classes online (on-demand or real time) from 

June 25th (Fri.) to July 8th (Thu.). 

 Please refrain from coming on campus during the period above unless absolutely necessary 

and continue to take careful actions according to the Student Action Guidelines for 

Preventing COVID-19 Infection. 

 We apologize for the inconvenience caused by the continual changes in the class policy. We 

hope that the vaccinations which are currently being conducted will be effective and we ask 

for your continued cooperation for the time being. 

Since class offerings may change depending on the future infection situation, please make 

sure to check the website of the university and the student portal. 

 

     *Vaccinations will be conducted as scheduled. 

 

     * Some schools may conduct face-to-face classes for activities such as experiments, 

practical training, or PBL with sufficient consideration given to infection prevention. 

 

    *For details of class offerings, please make sure to check the website of each school or 

graduate school and the student portal. 


